
Annual Inventory

Please be advised the warehouse 
and pharmacy at King Edward VII 
Memorial Hospital will be closed 
for annual inventory on Monday, 
31 March 2014.  Please note the 
Outpatient Pharmacy will also be 
closed on Monday, 31 March 2014.

There will be no deliveries on the 
above dates  unless prearranced 
with the purchasing department.


